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SUBJECT: Clarification regarding the Public Call for the selection of a strategic partner for the 

execution of the project of construction without management (operation) or maintenance of self-

balanced high-capacity solar power plants with battery systems for electricity storage in the 

Republic of Serbia 

In accordance with the Public Call, we are issuing the following answers to the questions 

submitted: 

Question No: 1. 

In the website of Ministry. there was IMPORTANT NOTICE published on 25th August to indicate 

the deadline for submission will be 30th Spetember, 2023.  we would like to reconfirm the deadline 

will be 20th or 30th. September.  

 

Answer: 

Since the day of publication of the Public call on the website of the Ministry and in Official Gazette 

of the Republic of Serbia it is stated that the offer submission deadline is 20 September 2023. 

In the document named IMPORTAN NOTIFICATION it is stated that the OFFER OPENING will 

take place on 20 September 2023 (due to a technical error in the English version of the Public Call 

30 September 2023 was defined to be the offer opening dеadline) 

Deadline for submission of the offer was correctly defined to be 20 September 2023 and no 

corrections have been made in this regard during the procedure. 

 

Question No: 2. 

Due to your amendment in clarification NO.2 dated on 29th August. you changed the bank 

guarantee currency from 42 millions euro to 42millions dinar.  we have to restart the bank 

guarantee procudure.  we hereby would like to apply the extention to 10th October. 2023.  



 

Answer: 

 

The Working Group has altered the Public Call in the bank guarantee for the seriousness of the bid 

section on 16 August 2023. Considering the fact that the deadline for bid submission is 20 

September 2023, the Working Group is of the opinion that bidder has been given enough time to 

provide the bank guarantee for the seriousness of the bid in time, especially when bearing in mind 

the fact that the conditions have been eased with this alteration. 

The same answer posted 6.09.2023. 

Deadline for offer submission remains 20 September 2023. 

 

 

 

These answers are an integral part of the Public Call. 
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